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24 August 2018
David A Duffield
P.O. Box 6714
Incline Village, NV,      89450-6714
775-831-2070

Re: CDP #2018-0013:
Dear Mr. Duffield,

This letter is to inform you that your CDP #2018-0013, APN 143-161-03, located at 34200 South Highway One was received by the Gualala Municipal Advisory Council (GMAC) on 22 August 2018.
Two members will be assigned to Walk/See your project at the regular Council meeting on Thursday, 6 September.  Your CDP will be address at the regular Council meeting Thursday, 4 October 2018 at the Gualala Community Center starting at 6:30 p.m.  The Council would appreciate your, or your representative’s, attendance to partici-pate in the discussion.
If you have any questions regarding this letter or the Council’s CDP process, please do not hesitate to contact me at the address above or my office phone: 707-884-3368.  If you do not reach me personally, please leave a message and I will get back to you as soon as I can.  You may also contact GMAC Secretary Jeff Watts at: 707-884-3057.
I remain,






Sincerely,
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Mary Mobert






GMAC Administrative Secretary
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